
I am extremely grieved that the suppression of Oregon citizens' voices and rights would even be 
considered constitutional. This is an egregious bill and I cannot believe this is something ANY 
representative of the people would attempt to pass. 
 
Vote No on SB 761 
 
Brittany Richardson 
Redmond, Oregon 
 
 


